
Dated: 22/05/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Subject: Phonics Workshop for Nursery & Pre-Primary Parents on 2nd June 2025 

Brain International School 
Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

We are delighted to inform you that our school, in collaboration with SAAR 
Education, will be conducting a Phonics Workshop on 2nd June 2025 for parents of 

Nursery and Pre-Primary students. 

This workshop is designed to introduce you to the Phonics concept, providing valuable 
insights into how you can effectively support your child's academic journey at home. 

To ensure maximum benefit, we request that at least one parent per child attend the 
workshop. Your active participation will help strengthen the learning process and 
foster a stronger partnership between home and school. 

Workshop Schedule (Duration: 45 minutes): 

Ref no: BIS/564/25 

Nursery: 9:30 AM 
Pre-Primary: 10:30 AM 

Warm regards, 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation and your continued commitment to 
your child's success. 

Principal 
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